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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


June 25, 2014
Addendum #3 To

Request for Proposal

FPM Block Renovation Phase 1 – 2014, Project R575449
Dated May 15, 2014  

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.  

Question 1:  During the walkthrough, it was indicated that contractor to remove existing registers and diffusers and install new registers with the new ceiling and these are shown in the reflected ceiling plans, The demolition drawings only indicate in key note 2 in drawing A101 to remove acoustical ceiling and associated lighting, with no reference to registers and diffusers, and the reflected ceiling plans for the new work does not show any register or diffuser. Please clarify if we are removing and replacing the HVAC registers and diffusers and if we are, provide reflected ceiling plan to show them and specifications for them.

ANSWER: All existing diffusers to be replaced with the specification or equal below. SPECIFICATION- (Titus- DAT - Louvered Plaque- Steel- Standard finish #26 24x24 with 2 slot air vent). THIS SPECIFICATION IS TO SERVE AS A VISUAL GUIDLINE. CONTRACTOR TO VERFIY IN FIELD IF SPECIFCATION IS COMPATIBLE WITH EXISTING HVAC SYSYTEM AND MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS BASED ON FIELD CONDITIONS.
Question 2:    During the walk through it was indicated that we will not paint the doors, finish plan A105 include two key notes, Key note # 1 call for painting of existing fire rated doors and frames and Key note # 4 calls for contractor to provide pricing to paint tenant doors, please confirm that in the base bid we are to include only door indicted by key not # 1 which are only 4 double doors and 2 single doors, and the other doors will be priced latter.


ANSWER: Confirmed.
· IMPORTANT- This is an addendum which MUST be acknowledged on your bid form
We will require two copies each of your lump sum proposals, Contractor qualification questionnaire and your bid bond documents.    

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Sr. Buyer, at: ac6243@wayne.edu copy rfpteam2@wayne.edu.
Do not contact either the New Technology Development LP or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn, Senior Buyer
CC:
Matteo Passalacqua  (Project Manager), Ian Stutters, Valerie Kreher, Senior Buyer, Attendee list.

_1299169819.bin

